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Match 22, 2020

RE: SNAKE RIVER OIL AND GAS LLC

Idaho Dept of Lands
AUN: Mick Thomas
300 N 6th Street, Suite 103
P.O. Box 83720
Boise, ID 83720

We are writing this letter to let you know we are strongly against Snake River’s application regarding
the FalIon #1-10 well.

We purchased this property including our mineral rights and we not be signing anything giving these up.

With all the problems with all of the companies involved in this why should we believe anything they tell
us they cannot even figure out how many acres they are going to need. It started as 600 then was
reduced to 150 now is back up to 300 they cannot even make up their minds.

Even if we do not sign over our mineral rights and you let them go ahead with their project we will not
receive any of the money but will suffer all the problems including:

a. Decreased property values
b. Any health problems
c. Any contamination of our underground water
d. Any problems with the water treatment plant.

You ask us to trust what they are saying so far their track record of being upfront and honest is bad.
When problems arising they just file bankruptcy.

They apparently think they will be getting approval since they have gone through the cost of putting in
the pipe lines. Why the big rush before we all have a chance to look at how this might also impact the
rivers and wild life. We see commercials all the time advertising Idaho’s great lakes, streams, rivers and
wild life. Why would you want to put all of this in jeopardy by acting hastily.

no and stop this now!!!!!
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